
Subject: [Fwd: Tell the Truth, Mr. Mayor!!!!]
Date: Tue, 02 Oct 2001 13:52:30 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Tell the Truth, Mr. Mayor!!!!
Date: Tue, 2 Oct 2001 11:55:03 -0700

From: "John Hunter" <johnhunter@idmail.com>
To: "'Dave Sadler'" <davesadler@telus.net>, "'Mayor and Council - DNV'" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: "'FONVCA'" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

The mayor stated that the band does not use all the services and hence should not have to pay full pop.  Well, I don't either - when does my discount
come?
 
Far worse is (I am informed) that the band collects approx $1200 in school taxes from non Indian residents and DNV sees none of that.  They go to our
schools for free.   Mr. Mayor, is this incorrect?
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Dear Mayor Bell:                                                                                     Oct 2, 2001

T’sleil-Wa’tuth Nation – Servicing Agreement

I don't know if you don't fully understand the District's T’sleil-Wa’tuth Nation Servicing Agreement or if you're deliberately trying to mislead the public.  Last night,
during Council's debate on this issue, you stated that we were not providing a grant or subsidy to the Band in supplying a partial basket of Municpal Services.

Wrong!  The Staff Report clearly indicates that for every $1cost of services provided, the District recoups 92 cents.  

I'm sure District taxpayers are simply delighted that we're subsidizing all the condominium developments on the Burrard Band.

Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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